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Tuesday 12th December 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 

As we approach our final few days of term I would like to say Merry Christmas 
from all of the team at Twineham. Thank you for such positive support; it has 
been a pleasure and a privilege to work with your amazing children this term. 
We look forward to lots of exciting learning experiences in 2018! 
 

Twineham Tea Towels and Calendars are hot off the press! 
Tea-Towels £7.50 and Calendars £10 on sale. 
  
FOTS will be selling tea towels and calendars at pick up every day this week.  Please 
support these fabulous items – they make great Christmas presents!!! 
  
We sold out fast when we last did these, so don’t delay!!  For orders, please email 

Crispin on crispinsykes@yahoo.co.uk and remember your money at pick up. 
 
Big thanks to Dan (Milo and Pi’s Dad) for putting all of this together – it’s not an easy 
job!! Well done to the children for the awesome artwork.  
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West Sussex County Council 

Tariro: Pennies in a Jar 
This special charity is transforming young lives in Zimbabwe. Some 
young people have had a tough start in life but the Tariro Youth 
Project has given them a home and an opportunity to access 
education.  
‘Pennies in a jar’ raises money for the centre and funds are now being 
used to help buy chickens! The children there will be setting up a self-
sufficient egg business which will help them generate much-needed 
income. 
All we ask of you is jars full of spare change –please bring a clean, 
empty jar with spare change to school. All donations of just jars or 
just coins would also be brilliant! ‘Tariro’ means ‘hope’ in Shona (one 
of two languages spoken in Zimbabwe).  

 
Please donate your coins and jars by Monday 
18th December and start transforming young lives 
in Zimbabwe at this special time of year. This 
charity was introduced to us by Helen Swift on 
behalf of Holy Trinity Church in Cuckfield and we 
are delighted to support the cause. Thank you! 
 

 
Diary dates 
 
Tuesday 12th December 4:30pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Christmas Disco 

Wednesday 13th December  2pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: afternoon 
performance  

Thursday  14th December  2:30pm Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Thursday  14th December  6pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: evening performance  

Friday 15th December 9:15am Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Monday 18th December 1pm Christmas Parties at school 

Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

Thursday 4th January 2018 Children return to school 

Monday 12th February 2018 Half-term break 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


